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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are pleased to invite you into school to watch our Harvest Festival performance. This will include all 

children in Rainbow, Red and Green Class.  

 

Our performance this year will include a retelling of ‘Oliver’s Vegetables’ by Alison Bartlett and Vivian 

French, poetry recitals and we will sing some Harvest themed songs for you all. 

 

We will have two performances the first being Wednesday 18th October at 10:30 a.m  and Thursday 19th  

October at 14:30 p.m. Due to capacity in the hall, we do ask that only two people per child attend each 

performance. Please arrive at the School Office where you will be greeted by a member of staff and shown 

into the hall.  

 

During the performance you are allowed to take photos but please ensure that you do not share photos 

or videos on any form of social media.  

 

We hope to see you there, and we hope you enjoy the show! 

 

Many thanks, 

The EYFS team  
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